
I oppose this bill for several reasons. The primary being that this waterway is already heavily regulated and does not need more 
regulations added on to it for even less users to partake in activities. These recreational areas need to be opened to more people to 
increase safe environments for families to enjoy themselves without creating more dangerous, restrictive spaces for more incidents 
to occur.


